
 
 
 
 

OF HYDRO WORK IN YOUR NEIGHBOURHOOD 

 

NOTICE 
OF HYDRO WORK IN YOUR NEIGHBOURHOOD 

 

SYNERGY NORTH is in the process of upgrading the electricity system throughout the 
area. Your neighborhood is scheduled to be upgraded beginning in July 2024. 

Both our company and contractor trucks will be on location. Crews will be clearing trees, 
replacing old hydro poles and upgrading the power lines. This will improve the reliability 
of the equipment in the neighborhood and make the system more efficient. 

The following areas will be affected:   
 

 

• Rockwood Ave. N 
• Carrie St. 
• Dorothy St. 
• Madeline St. 
• Martha St. 
• Van Norman St. 
• Windemere Ave. N 
• Tupper St. 
• Dawson St. 
• Pine St.  
• Melvin Ave. 
• Hill St. N 
• Dobie St. 
• River St. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SYNERGY NORTH will notify you of any Planned Outages by telephone before they occur. 

Please contact our Customer Service Department at (807) 343-1111 to confirm your 
contact information is up to date. 

If you have any concerns, special schedules, or questions, please call: 

Jonathan Murphy, Lines Construction Supervisor 807-343-1176 


